
NOTICE INVITING BIDS 
 

The Camrosa Water District, HEREBY GIVES NOTICE, that sealed bids for the 
Lynnwood Well Iron and Manganese Treatment System Specification No. PW25-01 will 
be received by the District Engineer, at Camrosa's Headquarters, 7385 Santa Rosa Road, 
Camarillo, California, 93012, at or before 2:00 p.m. on April 3, 2025.  
 
SCOPE OF WORK: 
 
The proposed Lynnwood Well Iron and Manganese Treatment System consists of installing 
an iron and manganese filtration system.  Major tasks shall include installation of sixteen 
(16) forty-eight inch (48”) vertical filtration vessels, support pads, tie-ins to existing 
distribution system, installation of conduit for the chemical injection point,  new 48” sewer 
manhole, sanitary sewer pipeline construction, electrical and controls, and connections to 
existing facilities. 
 
There will be a mandatory pre-bid meeting at the District’s Office held on March 19, 
2025, at 10:00 AM.  
 
The proposal shall be submitted, and the work shall be performed by a Class A State of 
California licensed contractor in strict conformance with Specification No. PW25-01, on 
file in the District's Engineering Department. 
 
Copies of plans and specifications may be viewed or obtained through QuestCDN.com 
QUESTCDN is a web-based platform for construction project advertisements. Plans and 
specifications are free to review, but cost $15 to download. Quest project # 9555647.  All 
questions concerning the bid document should be directed to the District Engineer, 
Camrosa Water District at terryc@camrosa.com or (805) 482-8063. 
 

 
Dated this 28th day of  
 
 February 2025 
 
CAMROSA WATER DISTRICT 
 
 

 


